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FREEDOM SEWER REHABILITATION PROJECT, PHASE 1 

ROAD CLOSURE 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that Green Valley Road from 

Celia Drive to Paulsen Road will be subject to daily road closure between the hours of  

8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. beginning Tuesday, March 23, 2021, through Tuesday, April 13, 2021, weather 

permitting.  The road will be plated and re-opened at 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.   

 

A detour will be in place for traffic traveling north on Green Valley at Amesti Road.  A detour will be in 

place for traffic traveling south on Green Valley at Pioneer to Amesti Road.  A detour will be in place 

for traffic traveling east on Varni Road to Amesti Road.  

 

This road closure is necessary for construction of a sewer main, installation of manholes and road 

improvements.  The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to use detours during 

this time, and to expect delays.  Up to date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz 

County is available online at http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ . 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  March 18, 2021  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  David Seanez, Resident Engineer, Harris & Associates 
  (831) 524-5565 
  david.seanez@weareharris.com 
Contractor:  Eduardo Davila, Ranger Pipelines 
  (415) 609 - 8578 
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